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INFORMATION TO PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS 
TU-K Admissions Update 

 

 

1. Diploma Graduates Transitioning to Bachelor of Technology Programs 

Diploma graduates from the November 26, 2024 cohort admitted to Bachelor of 

Technology programs will begin Semester 2 classes on April 14, 2025. Admission 

letters are now available for download, and students will receive SMS notifications 

from the Admissions Office. 

2. KUCCPS-Placed Diploma Students 

Diploma students placed by KUCCPS for the May 2025 intake will commence 

their programs on May 5, 2025. KUCCPS has announced that the application 

portal for this group will close today, March 20, 2025. Admission letters will be 

available for download once KUCCPS releases the final list of placed students. 

Students will receive SMS notifications once the list is finalized. 

3. Module II Applicants – May 2025 Intake 

Module II applicants admitted for the May 2025 intake will start classes on May 

5, 2025. The admission process is still ongoing and will be conducted in batches as 

the application portal closes. Admission letters will be available for download once 

processing is complete for each batch. 

For any inquiries, please contact the Admissions Office. 
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